
November 12, 2021 

 

To the Members of the Redistricting Commission 

 

Using the material provided as analysis for the three maps under consideration, I noted that the 

SDCC map moves roughly half a  million people from their current district into another. The 

Clairemont United Map moves a quarter of a million residents. The Chair's map only disrupts about 

100,000. 

 

The current City Council is diverse with members of various racial and ethnic groups as well as the 

LGBTQ Community.  

 

Because of this wholesale disrupt, neither the SDCC  nor the Clairemont United map are acceptable. 

 

To illustrate how few members of original districts remain, I am attaching a PDF chart showing that 

as few as 26 % of the current district remain in the SDCC  version and as few as 2/3 in the 

Clairemont map. 

 

I called it the Disruption Index 

 

Helen Boyden 


